
Doll, Laura 

1/22/2014 3:17:47 PM
Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Comm Ferron's remarks

Don't need them, but I appreciate how you always do follow up! Thinking about you a lot. Shall we have dinner 
soon?

---- Original Message-----
From: Colvin, Michael lroailto.iiiichael.colyiii@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 1:53 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Comm Ferron's remarks

Hi LD

I realized that I never got this posted before the holidays and haven't done so yet. I can try to post or put them 
together, if still needed. My guess is that you already figured it out or no longer need them, but wanted to double 
check.

Michael

---- Original Message-----
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.corol
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:43 PM
To: Colvin, Michael
Subject: Comm Ferron's remarks

Could we get a copy of remarks on both of today's items? OSC and L147? 
It would really help us report back without having to construct a transcript.

Thanks
Laura
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